
INVITATION

Open Meeting on a “Neighbourhood Plan” for the parish. 

The Parish Council invites you to the village hall on 
Thursday 14th July between 5pm and 8pm to explain:- 

• What is a Neighbourhood Development Plan 

• Why we need one for our parish 

The Neighbourhood Plan will focus on the potential need 
for additional housing in the parish. Your views are 
important.  

Members of both the Parish Council and Hambleton 
District Council will be present to answer any questions 
you may have, to explain in more detail the steps 
involved in preparing a Neighbourhood Plan, and the 
threats to our village of not having a Neighbourhood 
Plan in place. 

Please come along to find out more and enjoy a glass of 
wine and some “nibbles”. 


